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SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

      

      

      

      

Club Meetings: 

 

    

 

 Start Smart Class is Tomorrow the 13th in MPR, 

6:00 – 8:00pm 

 

- Excited about Valentine’s Day? Come Spread the 

Love with GEAR UP! Keep an eye out for us during 

lunch on February 14th and get involved with our 

social media for the chance to enter to an 

opportunity drawing for some awesome prizes! 

 

- Attention Seniors: 

You know you will be buying a yearbook this year. 

Help us make it awesome! Send us a baby image, 

a picture of you with your pet, and a throwback 

image of you and your pals from back in the day. 

We need these images by Friday February 16th. 

Send everything to Mrs. Hawkins at 

mhawkins@euhsd.org 

 

- Attention Seniors, the Grad Night committee is 

looking to you to design your Grad Night t-shirt.  

The Grad Night t-shirt is your ticket to the event 

and will be worn by all Grads that purchase a 

ticket.  

 

- We are holding a design contest from February 1st 

to February 23rd.  The winner will received a $100 

gift card or a ticket to Grad Night, your choice.  

Turn your designs into the cashier no later than 

February 23rd in order to be entered into the 

contest.  

See flyers posted around the Senior Lawn for rules 

for the design and more details. 

 

- Seniors! Did you know that the priority deadline to 

apply for financial aid is coming up FAST? GEAR 

UP can still help! Come by the College & Career 

Center during lunch or after school on February 

21st and 28th and get some free pizza out of it! 

See you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- To those seniors who hope to become future 

Aztecs, Cougars or Tritons: curious about your 

possible future campus but not sure how to get 

there? GEAR UP is hosting trips to each of their 

open houses in the spring, so come join us for 

Explore SDSU on March 17th, Discover CSUSM on 

April 7th and Triton Day on April 14th. Stop by the 

GEAR UP Office in Rom 200A for a permission slip 

or more information. 

 

- Seniors. Are you planning on attending Palomar 

College this Fall? Then pay close attention to this 

announcement. Palomar College will be 

conducting a workshop here at SP on Monday 

February 12th during periods 1 through 4. Don’t 

miss out on free tuition and priority registration! 

Sign up today at the college and career center, 

space is limited. 

 

- Attention Seniors Standouts remember Tuesday 

2/13 at lunch is your standout picture. Report 

promptly to the Career Center at lunch. Remember 

to bring props for your picture that goes with your 

standout category. Any questions, see Mrs. 

Hawkins in room 601. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great day Eagles.  Remember United We Soar!  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we are 

Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 

 

 

 

 


